A Note from...

ﬁ*f;h John Fowler

Dear Parents,

I hope this email finds you well and enjoying this beautiful weather. As many of you
have seen, I attend classes continuously. The level of participation, engagement, and
good cheer our kids bring every day is impressive (as is the fortitude of the family
pets). We are happy to be a part of all of your lives.

As much as we would all like to come back to school, the state and county authorities
have still not indicated any timeline for allowing private schools to return to campuses.
and therefore TCS will continue in distance learning through at least May 15th. We
anticipate another update in two weeks.

Last week TCS launched its first-ever virtual food drive with the goal of raising
$1,000. I am so happy to let you know that as of today we have raised almost $3,000.
Thank you for your generosity supporting San Diegans in desperate need.

Finally, I am looking forward to having a totally rad time at Fun Night with all of you
on May 2nd. We hope this is a chance for all you to get together with friends and have

a good time. I can't wait to see you there.

Be well,

b P

John Fowler
Head of School




